
 

 

Reception Newsletter 25th June 2021  

 

What another exciting week in Reception! Sports Day was a huge success 

and enjoyed by everyone! We loved the obstacle course, leapt over 

hurdles, threw javelins with all our might, carefully carried eggs on spoons 

and then ended the morning with a sprint race across the school field! We 

were so proud of everyone’s efforts on the day and so celebrated with an 

ice lolly in the sunshine afterwards. A perfect end to a perfect sports 

day!  

It may be fun to recreate the sports day at home or in the park, practise 

some of the key skills we have learnt. 

 

 

 

Important Information: 

 A big thank you for continuing to support the children by providing sunhats and 

applying sunscreen before the children come to school. 

 Please can you make sure that the children bring their PE kits in school for Monday’s 

PE lesson (for both classes). 

 If you still have your child’s wetsuit at home can they bring that in too as we have lots 

of fun water activities in our water area outdoors to enjoy. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, best wishes from the Reception Team. 

 

 

Expressive Arts: 

This week the children have been learning about Vincent Van Gough and 

studying his paintings, including the famous sunflowers. The children 

have enjoyed colouring or painting their own version of this famous and 

ionic painting. 

 

The children have been testing their musical ears and learning about 

the xylophone. We began by listening to a piece of music, discussing 

how it made us feel and whether we enjoyed it. We then learnt to play 

the key’s ‘C’ and ‘D’ on a xylophone and used these new skills to join in 

with the music, counting ourselves in and then stopping when directed. 

This was so much fun and we are looking forward to practising again 

next week with even more keys!  

 

 

 

 

 


